
The	Kirk	Players	are	excited	to	announce	auditions	for	our	
upcoming	children’s	show,	The	Jungle	Book.		
	

	
	
Auditions	will	take	place	on	Monday,	January	6,	and	Tuesday,	January	7,	at	
7:00	PM	at	St.	Andrew’s	Lutheran	Church,	10	S.	Lake	Street,	Mundelein,	
Illinois,	and	will	consist	of	reading	from	the	script.	No	advance	preparation	is	
necessary	to	attend	auditions.	

Rehearsal	dates	will	be	Monday,	Wednesday,	and	Thursday	evenings	7:00	PM-
9:30	PM.	Not	all	actors	will	be	called	for	every	rehearsal,	and	every	effort	will	
be	made	to	release	the	school-age	actors	as	early	as	possible.	

The	 Jungle	 Book	 will	 be	 performed	 on	 the	 Mundelein	 High	 School	 Theatre	
stage	 on	 Friday	 evening,	 March	 28,	 and	 Saturday	 evening,	 March	 29,	 2025,	
with	matinees	on	Saturday,	March	29	and	Sunday,	March	30,	2025.	

Visit	www.kirkplayers.org	to	view	character	descriptions	and	6ill	out	
an	audition	form!	
	

	

 


